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Recall Alerts

 

 

Safety Recall RVXX2304 has been superseded by 
Safety Recall RVXX2308 effective November 1, 2023.  
Please refer to Safety Recall RVXX2308 for further 
information. 

 
To: Dealer Principals 

Service Managers 
Warranty Managers  
Parts Managers 
  

Region: ☒U.S. 

☒CAN 

Bulletin: SRA-V23-04 
Date: April 24, 2023 

Valid to: N/A 

Action Required? ☒Yes ☐No  
 

From: Gerard Hones, Regulatory Specialist Government Reporting  

Subject: Safety Recall RVXX2304, Akasol Batteries 

  


